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I hereby agree to the processing of my personal data in the form of the e-mail address 
indicated above by Naukowa i Akademicka Sieć Komputerowa – Państwowy Instytut 
Badawczy (NASK-PIB) with its registered office in Warsaw at Kolska 12 for the purpose of 
informing me about future conferences organised or co-organised by NASK-PIB within the 
scope of activity of the Polish Centre for the Safer Internet Programme, including sending 
newsletters. 

I hereby acknowledge that: 

- my personal data regarding my e-mail address as indicated above will be processed based 
on my consent, for the purpose of informing me about future conferences organised or 
co-organised by NASK-PIB within the scope of activity of the Polish Centre for the Safer 
Internet Programme, including sending newsletters. 
- the controller of my personal data is Naukowa i Akademicka Sieć Komputerowa – 
Państwowy Instytut Badawczy (NASK-PIB) with its registered office at Kolska 12 in Warsaw; 
Contact with the Data Protection Officer in NASK-PIB: inspektorochronydanych@nask.pl; 
- my personal data may be shared with entities providing NASK-PIB with services or ICT 
tools or mail services related to the distribution of the above-mentioned information, 
including newsletters; 
- providing personal data is voluntary; I have the right to withdraw consent at any time, 
without affecting the lawfulness of processing based on consent before its withdrawal; in 
order to do so; withdrawal of consent will result in the termination of sending me the 
above-mentioned information using the e-mail address indicated; 
- my personal data will be processed for the duration of informing, using the e-mail address 
indicated, about the above-mentioned future conferences, including sending newsletters, or 
until the withdrawal of consent; 
- I have the right to request access to my personal data, to rectification, to restriction of 
processing, to erasure and to data portability; 
- I have the right to lodge a complaint with the President of the Personal Data Protection 
Office; 
- my personal data is not used by NASK for profiling or other similar automated 
decision-making. 
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